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Blue Cross to End Collaboration with VillageHealth 

Effective February 12, 2024, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) is ending its 
collaboration with VillageHealth DM, LLC for kidney disease management. 
 
Providers should continue to contact the nurse guide team at 1-866-489-6947 to refer kidney disease patients 
to Blue Cross for case management. 
 
Lines of business impacted by this change: Commercial Fully Insured, Individual, Medicare Advantage, and 
most Commercial Self-Insured groups. 
 


